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Dhaka, July 30: Despite  the tight schedule and busy season, the federation has been able to
confirm a  second get together of the U18/U19 players at BKSP next month.

    

Earlier, these players  were released from a residency camp at Savar to join their clubs ahead
of the  premier league matches.

    

Paul Smalley,  technical director of the Bangladesh Football Federation, said 35 players would 
be called to join the camp at BKSP scheduled between August 9 and August 14  where they will
be preparing for the SAFF championship in Bhutan in September.

    

The technical director  said, “We also hope to have the boys come back for training before the 
tournament in Bhutan this September.”
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